
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Please allow me to introduce ourselves, we are a local embroidery and printer based in Olveston and 

have been in business since 1994. 

We are proud to be able to let you know that we have been appointed as a uniform provider to the 

school. 

You can purchase the schools uniform via our web shop website www.linelashop.co.uk by clicking on 

the schools logo on the opening page to the site. 

If you would like any help with sizing etc please contact myself either by email graham@linela.co.uk 

or calling 01454 615300. 

We look forward to providing the schools uniform to you and seeing you in the future. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Graham Witchard 

Business Development Manager 
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